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From: Debbie Tarry 
Sent: Thursday, February 6, 2020 11:28:44 AM
To: Heidi Costello 
Cc: Pollie McCloskey 
Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] thank you - traffic improvements
Response requested: No
Sensitivity: Normal

Hi –
 
URL for update.  Thanks.
 
Debbie Tarry
City Manager
City of Shoreline
(206) 801-2211
http://www.shorelinewa.gov
 
From: Randy Witt <rwitt@shorelinewa.gov> 
Sent: Thursday, February 6, 2020 10:24 AM
To: Debbie Tarry <dtarry@shorelinewa.gov>; John Norris <jnorris@shorelinewa.gov>
Cc: Kendra Dedinsky <kdedinsky@shorelinewa.gov>; Quang Nguyen <qnguyen@shorelinewa.gov>; Lea Bonebrake <lbonebrake@shorelinewa.gov>; Nytasha
Walters <nwalters@shorelinewa.gov>; Darron Deranleau <dderanleau@shorelinewa.gov>
Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] thank you - traffic improvements
 
Debbie an John, Sharing a TY note on traffic improvements.  Good work Kendra, Quang, Darron and Lea!  Thank you, so often it is just assumed we perform
this work, I want add my appreciation of your awesomeness.  Randy
 
From: Kendra Dedinsky <kdedinsky@shorelinewa.gov> 
Sent: Thursday, February 6, 2020 9:01 AM
To: Nytasha Walters <nwalters@shorelinewa.gov>; Randy Witt <rwitt@shorelinewa.gov>
Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] thank you - traffic improvements
 
Sharing a nice note from a resident –
 
Quang, Darron, and Lea did a lot of great work in 2019 – nice to see their hard work recognized.  
 
From: Pamela B <Pamthegardener@hotmail.com> 
Sent: Thursday, February 6, 2020 6:01 AM
To: Kendra Dedinsky <kdedinsky@shorelinewa.gov>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] thank you - traffic improvements
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click l inks or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

 
Hello –
 
I wanted to say thank you for the traffic improvements that have been made recently around my neighborhood.  Specifically:
 
175th & 15th.  Wonderful! I use this intersection almost every day and this has been a big improvement for both east bound and west bound traffic.   The left
turn light going west in the morning could be a little longer but the whole thing is just great.
 
150th & 25th.  New 4 way stop.  So great! Living right across the street from the high school it can be challenging getting around at certain times of day.  This is
a great safety improvement for those us trying to get across 25th at 150th in the morning. We don’t have to play chicken with the high schoolers any more!
 
Meridian & 155th.  The new left turn light going south on Meridian is very helpful.  Could you maybe do one of those at 15th & 165th heading north bound?
 
Whoever thought up the design of the 175th & 15th improvements is really smart.  Much appreciated!
 
Thanks again and I look forward to any future improvements of this magnitude.
 
Sent from Mail for Windows 10
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